
HB 1524 - DIGEST
(SEE ALSO PROPOSED 1ST SUB)

Finds and declares that meeting the state's future energy
needs through conservation efforts, both large and small, is a
priority. Small changes on the part of Washington consumers,
such as switching from conventional, incandescent holiday
lights to light-emitting diode holiday lights, has the
potential to save hundreds of kilowatts of electricity each
holiday season.

Declares an intent to encourage citizens to participate
in cost-effective energy conservation by establishing
efficiency standards for holiday lights sold in the state.


